WelHatCycling Newsletter January 2014

Our first ride in 2015 will be an exploration of routes in and around Hatfield.

Departing this Saturday from the Market Place by Appleby's Café we will follow the newly constructed paths around the town.

All our rides are carefully led. We ride as a group and don't leave people behind. Bring gloves, scarves and a lock!

No need to book, just turn up in good time for the 11am start. Ride leader is Adam, 07963 505025 (on the day only). All welcome.

Details on http://www.welhatcycling.org.uk/events.htm#JAN

Walking and Cycling Infrastructure

Write to MP Grant Shapps to request amendments to the Transport Infrastructure Bill. http://www.ctc.org.uk/news/20141211-tell-mp-back-cylcing-walking-amendment-infrastructure-bill

More Extreme Unicycling

This time from British Colombia https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player embedded&v=FXr10KUeTgg

Made in Britain

Good news for Brompton with sales up 28% https://www.eta.co.uk/2014/12/18/brompton-bonanza-folding-bicycle-sales-up-28/

That's all for now John

http://www.welhatcycling.org.uk